
OXFORD PTO
NEWSLETTER

   Next Meeting: October 15th at 6:30PM via Zoom 

JOIN THE PTO BY HEADING TO OUR WEBSITE!

Weekend of November 14 at the Gazebo at
old OCS building on  Rte67.  

More details to come. 

AS A MEMBER YOU ALSO RECEIVE EXCLUSIVE ACCESS TO
OUR ONLINE PARENT DIRECTORY AND SUBSCRIPTION

OPTIONS FOR EMAIL UPDATES!

MEET OUR OFFICERS

PRESIDENT
AMANDA BURLINSON

I f  y o u  a r e  l o o k i n g  t o  h e l p  o r  h a v e  q u e s t i o n s .  C o n t a c t  o u r  P T O
p r e s i d e n t  A m a n d a  @  a m b u r l i n s o n @ c o m c a s t . n e t

CLOTHING DRIVE 

VICE PRESIDENT
BRUDNELL BOWEN

TREASURER
HEIDI RODDY

SECRETARY
LISA KURJIAKA

OXFORDPTO.COM

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE A GREAT WAY TO HELP THE PTO
PROVIDE PROGRAMS IN OUR SCHOOLS


